
 
 
From: Pollock Shirley HQ-TÁNAISTE <Shirley.Pollock@dfa.ie>  
Sent: Monday 11 May 2020 16:15 
To:  
Subject: RE: FOI/Req/20/074 - Cork Events Centre project - Freedom of Information request 

 
Dear Sarah 
 
Firstly let me apologise for the delay in responding to your Freedom of Information request. 
 
With regard to this, the Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade holds no records that fall within the 
scope of your request. 
 
If you have further queries, don’t hesitate to contact me at the number below. 
 
Best regards 
 
Shirley 
 
Shirley Pollock | Office of the Tánaiste and Minister for Foreign Affairs and Trade | Iveagh House | 
79-80 St. Stephen’s Green, Dublin 2 

+353 (1) 4082129   shirley.pollock@dfa.ie Web: www.dfa.ie 
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